
                      

School will break up at 2pm on Friday 20th December and we will return on  

Monday January 6th. 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and we hope for a Happy New Year.  

 

Christmas Party Day 

Rec/Y1/Y2/Y3/Y4/Y6 

Tuesday 17th December 

Y5 - Thursday 19th December 

 

Festive Edition 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Christmas Dinner and Festive Dress up 

Tuesday 17th December 

Children and staff are invited to come in festive dress for 

this day and bring £1.00. This can be a Christmas jumper, or 

clothes in Christmas colours.  All monies raised will go 

towards the children’s Christmas Festivities in school plus the 

Blackpool Food Bank.  

 

 

Christmas raffle                    

There are many Christmas Prizes to be won  

• Wine, & Spirits 

• Deluxe Hamper and Children’s Hamper  

• Gift Sets  

 

Tickets can be purchased at the office at £1 a strip. The 

draw will be made on Tuesday 17th December.  

                                                                                           

Key Stage 1 Nativity  

Including A Special Appearance 

from the Reception Children 

Performances are: 

Tues 10th – 2pm 

Wed 11th – 9.30am 

Tickets are £1 each, available at 

the school office. 

Christmas Film Night 

Classes will have a Christmas Film Treat straight after 

school. A sweet treat and a drink will be provided. 

 Day Collection 

Time 
Rec Monday 16th Dec 4.00pm 

Year 1 Monday 16th Dec 4.00pm 

Year 2 Monday 16th Dec 4.00pm 

Year 3 Thursday 19th Dec 4.30pm 

Year 4 Thursday 19th Dec 4.30pm 

Year 5 Thursday 19th Dec 4.30pm 

Year 6 Thursday 19th Dec 4.30pm 

 

Christmas Church Service 

Led by Year 5 

Friday 20th December 

11.00am  

All Y5 Parents welcome to attend 

 

 

 

Blackpool Church Christmas Fair 

7th December 1pm- 3pm 

Hot Chocolate/Photo booth/Christmas Crafts 

Free Festive Fun for all the family! 

Key Stage 2 Christmas Choir  

Performance at St Johns Church in 

the family carols service on 15th 

December @ 11am  

Everyone Welcome! 


